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  Fall  Book Club to Begin  October 3 , 2023 at WSB  

 

 

    Book club will be led by Noris Friedman.   See   what  we   ha ve   in store for the fall study:     "We will be working with Kim John Payne’s book,  Being  at Your Best When Your Kids Are at their Worst.  This  book, as with all his books, is easy to read, filled with  clear information and doable suggestions, and fills one  with hope and positivity about th e   amazing and  sometimes difficult job of parenting.     

Especially at these times with  our lives changing  so much , it’s so helpful to have a good  resource book to read and like - minded people with whom to share ideas, questions, and  conversation. That is what we do in book club.     Each week there  are   assigned chapter (s)   to read and then we talk about what we’ve  read  –   ideas, questions, conversation, anecdotes, etc . Even   if you don’t have time to read, please join  in as we always learn together.     September 29 marks the beginning   of the Festival of Courage /Michaelmas   season!  This is   a perfect time to begin our new  year of study together."   —   Noris Friedman   Former WSB Teacher     Book club will be held on  Tuesday  morning s from   8:30 - 9:45 AM .  The meetings will take place  in  the beautiful eurythmy   room at the school. Here are the dates:10/3, 10/10, 10/17, 10/24,  10/31, 11/7, 11/14,   ( no meeting 11/21 ),   11/28, and 12/5. We will complete  most of  the book  during these weeks. We will then  talk about if, how, and when we finish it in 2024!     Noris Friedma n retired from teaching eurythmy at WSB after more than 35 years. She  enjoys  book club and teaching adult eurythmy classes. Th e eurythmy  classes will (hopefully)   begin  again during this 2023 - 24 school year.  
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				Especially at these times with our lives changing so much, it’s so helpful to have a good resource book to read and like-minded people with whom to share ideas, questions, and conversation. That is what we do in book club.

Each week there are assigned chapter(s) to read and then we talk about what we’ve read – ideas, questions, conversation, anecdotes, etc. Even if you don’t have time to read, please join in as we always learn together.

September 29 marks the beginning of the Festival of Courage/Michaelmas season! This is a perfect time to begin our new year of study together."
— Noris Friedman
Former WSB Teacher

Book club will be held on Tuesday mornings from 8:30-9:45 AM. The meetings will take place in the beautiful eurythmy room at the school. Here are the dates:10/3, 10/10, 10/17, 10/24, 10/31, 11/7, 11/14, (no meeting 11/21), 11/28, and 12/5. We will complete most of the book during these weeks. We will then talk about if, how, and when we finish it in 2024!

Noris Friedman retired from teaching eurythmy at WSB after more than 35 years. She enjoys book club and teaching adult eurythmy classes. The eurythmy classes will (hopefully) begin again during this 2023-24 school year.

To join Book Club, contact Noris at: nfriedman@twsb.org. You will be included in the weekly email communications. Everyone and anyone are welcome to join! Please invite friends and those who might be interested.
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